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December 2023  

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

E-Safety Webinar 
 

Summary of Actions Deadline 

Attend the webinar via the link below. Monday 11 December 

 
I trust this letter finds you well. As part of our ongoing commitment to ensuring the safety and 
well-being of our students, we are delighted to extend an invitation to a special webinar on e-
safety. This event is designed to provide you with valuable insights and strategies to help 
keep your children safe online. 
 
Event Details 
Date: Monday 11 December 2023 
Time: 6:30pm 
 
Agenda 
Our webinar will feature a comprehensive discussion on modern approaches and effective 
strategies to manage your child's online safety. In today's rapidly evolving digital landscape, 
understanding and addressing potential risks are crucial to fostering a secure online 
environment for our children. The topics to be covered include: 
 
Current Online Challenges: An overview of prevalent online risks and challenges faced by 
children today. 
 
Effective Strategies: Practical approaches to managing and enhancing your child's online 
safety. 
 
Live Q&A Session: An opportunity for you to ask questions and engage in a live discussion. 
 
How to Attend 
To attend, please use the following link: https://us02web.zoom.us/j/85456335436  
 
By joining us, we can collaboratively work towards fostering a safe and supportive online 
environment. Should you have any questions or require additional information, please feel 
free to reach out to us. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

Mr L Sullivan 

Head of Computing 

 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/85456335436

